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As a resident and taxpayer of Oregon, I would like to submit my opposition to this bill. 

Oregon is already in the top 5 states for gas prices, let’s not go for number one with 

this bill. A significant portion of our state are retirees on a fixed income and this tax 

will put an undue burden on them. We also have a high rate of homeless and the 

homeless people that are actually trying to get back on their feet and into housing will 

also be significantly burdened by another tax. If Oregon government is for their 

people, they will cut back on non essentials and stop trying to fix budget issues with 

more taxes on people that can’t afford it.  


